From: Robin Russell

Sent: 19 November 2015 21:05

To: wildp

Subject: Planning for new housing in Broxburn

Planning department

As residents of Broxburn we are concerned about some of the proposed areas put forward
for housing.

We believe areas EBU6 and HBU1 should be handled with sensitivity as they are a
reflection of the essence of what is Broxburn and should be kept as part of its heritage. If

these type of areas are lost then Broxburn will become just a bit more like everywhere
else.

We hope after the disappointment of losing the Halls factory that this area will be
developed before other proposed sites.

Regards,

Mr & Mrs Russell





